

©

PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM

President: PETER JEFFARES Secretary: VICKY LATTA

PRO Davi 50 076 Patron Analytical 2163 Talanharan (Bus) 00 377 0456 February (Bus)

PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

4 August 2019

Newsletter to members

WORLD RALLY CHAMPIONSHIP LUNCHEON - Thursday 12th September 2019

Please note that our next luncheon will be held on Thursday 12th September 2019 at the Remuera

Club, 27-33 Ohinerau Street, Remuera.

Carbine Club Member Peter ("PJ") Johnston will talk about bringing the World Rally Championship

back to New Zealand and will introduce our guest speaker Hayden Paddon, New Zealand's leading rally

driver and a World Rally Championship competitor. It will be a fascinating insight into what is

required to get the World Rally Championship back to New Zealand and what it is like to compete in

this Championship.

Get together friends or family and enjoy hearing about one of the world's leading motorsport

championships. A flyer with more details will be sent out shortly.

CARBINE CLUB OF TOKYO LUNCHEON

For any members attending the Rugby World Cup in Tokyo, the Carbine Club of Tokyo is holding a luncheon on Saturday, 28th September 2019. If you are interested in attending, please contact Vicky

Latta at admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz or 021 681 224 for more information.

CARBINE CLUB SCARVES

As there are now several Carbine Clubs that admit female members so a scarf has been designed for presentation to all female members. These scarves are a long rectangular shape in silver grey silk with

a self-embossed CC design on it. They are understated and would work with many outfits. We will

advise when they reach our shores.

Regards

VJ Latta

Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND